
 

 

 

August 12, 2009  

 

 

Mariana Maia 

Manager 

PianOrquestra 

 

Dear Mariana, 

 

Having worked with PianOrquestra in Calgary at the Calgary Jazz Festival in June of this year, I 

would like to congratulate the group on such an inventive and enjoyable show.  I would assure 

anyone thinking of engaging your services that your entire act is piano-friendly with absolutely 

no adverse effects to the piano.  I would not hesitate to offer up my own personal piano of the 

highest caliber for use in one of your shows. 

 

All the best, 

 

 

Michael Lipnicki, R.P.T. 

 

Steinway Factory Trained Technician 

Piano Technician, EPCOR Centre for the Arts, Calgary 

Piano Technician, St. Luca Jazz Festival 1992-2009 
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